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June 12, 2014 

Mr. Phillip Goetze 
Oil Conservation Division 

—1220 South-St-Francis-Drive— - - . .. — 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: 9418 JV-P Vaca Draw Well No. 1, Case 15159 

Dear Mr. Goetze: 

The Bureau of Land Management (BLM) will object to the proposed salt water disposal well for 
the following reason: 

According to the information reported to the Office of Natural Resources Revenue, the well is 
still producing in paying quantities. The BLM will not approve a well to be converted to salt 
water disposal when it is still producing in paying quantities. 

If you have any questions regarding this objection, please contact Wesley W. Ingram, 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineer at (575) 234-5982. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Sheila Mallory 

Sheila Mallory 
Deputy State Director 
Division of Minerals 

cc: 
BTA Oil Producers, LLC 
James Bruce - Attorney at Law 
NM0200, Fluid Minerals 


